
The following is a summary of the results of a Google Survey written by and conducted for the
U.S. Chamber Institute for Legal Reform (ILR), on issues related to U.S. consumer attitudes
towards lawsuits and innovation. The survey consisted of over 1,500 respondents and was
weighted by Google to create a representative sample of the U.S. consumer population. The
survey was conducted March 22-25, 2018.

Nearly 82% of U.S. consumers say emerging technologies should be regulated by public
policy, not lawsuits.

How do you think emerging technologies, such as products that incorporate artificial intelligence
into everyday tasks, should be regulated?

Methodology:
1502 respondents from users on the Goggle Surveys publisher network, weighted to create a
representative sample of the U.S. consumer population. A comprehensive examination of the
methodology employed by Google Surveys can be found here:
http://services.google.com/fh/files/misc/google-surveys-whitepaper.pdf


